

Brays Island Plantation Colony, Inc.

P.O. Box 30 ♦ Sheldon, SC 29941 ♦ 843-846-3113 ♦ Fax: 843-846-0385

January 8, 2013

Dear Middleton Place,

I am sure that you are as amazed as we are that another year has gone by. And, of course, we find ourselves planning the 15th Annual D. George Harris Brays Island Fox Hunt.

On Sunday, January 20th, 2013, we will again host the Middleton Place Hounds here at Brays Island Plantation, a tradition that began 15 years ago as a result of George's intense love of fox hunting in the open countryside.

The Brays Island Plantation community is welcoming horses and their riders to gallop through the hunt fields following the scent of a fox! Join your fellow MPH riders and the Brays Island community in this wonderful tradition of colors, fellowship, and most of all, horses!

Horses entering the plantation are required to have the following vaccinations and health records:

Current negative coggins Health certificate (horses that reside out of South Carolina) Vaccinations:

Fall of 2012

Eastern/Western Encephalitis West Nile Rhino/Flu

Within the last year:

Rabies

Tetanus

Strangles –Horses are required to be vaccinated against the disease (within the last year) or have proof from a veterinarian that a high immunity level exists in the animal. if you do not wish to give the strangles vaccine, titer test results with an antibody level of 1:1600 or greater will be accepted.

*ALL RIDERS ARE REQUIRED TO SIGN A BRAYS ISLAND WAIVER WHICH IS ATTACHED TO THIS EMAIL AND SHOULD BE SUBMITTED WITH THE HORSES PAPERWORK TO THE EQUESTRIAN DEPARTMENT

Paperwork must be submitted to the Brays Island Equestrian Department for approval by close of business on Thursday January 17th. Documents can be submitted by email or fax. The fax number is 843-846-3109. The email addresses and phone numbers are listed below:

Michelle Grimes - Equestrian Director - mgrimes@braysisland.org

843-846-3163 Office 843-812-5778 Cell

Megan Murdaugh – Equestrian Supervisor – mhunter@braysisland.org
843-846-3138 Office
843-812-9954 Cell

Note: The fax option is not available after the 17th. If you are submitting your paperwork on January 18th or 19th, please contact Megan Murdaugh at her email or phone numbers

As in year's past the hunt will depart from the Brays Island Gazebo. Maps and signage will be up to assist you in arriving. Security will be on site directing parking. Parking will be available in the boat shed and the filed across from the Gazebo.

We are looking forward to a great hunt again this year and hope you will join us for this event.

Sincerely Michelle Grimes Equestrian Director

Denise Dominguez
Director of Owner Services